
 

Goring-on-Thames Parish Council plans to refurbish its Bourdillon playground faciliƟes with the 
intenƟon that the new faciliƟes will be available before summer 2025. 

The Council hereby confirms that it has released an InvitaƟon to Tender (ITT) for bids from specialist 
suppliers of playground equipment. Full details of the requirements, Ɵmescales and bid process are 
included in the ITT.  

A copy of the ITT can be obtained via the Council website:  

hƩp://www.goringparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 

or by emailing the Council Clerk at clerk@goringparishcouncil.gov.uk 

All companies wishing to bid for this work must noƟfy the Council by Friday 20th December and all 
bids must be received by 3pm, Friday 7th February 2025." 

 


